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From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: John Britto
Subject: FW: [External] about Item 6-15 - in support of pilot proposal
Date: Monday, December 2, 2024 8:14:22 AM

 
 
 
From: Cherilyn Spraakman  
Sent: Sunday, December 01, 2024 10:04 AM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] about Item 6-15 - in support of pilot proposal

 

 
Hello Clerks, 
 
I am writing to support the proposal by Councillor Iafrat, to introduce a  Pilot Highway
407 subsidy to support trucking lanes.
 
Thank you for taking my support forward.
Cherilyn Spraakman 
Newmarket 
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